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Welcome to our Careers and Destinations Newsletter for 

this term.   

 

Careers Workshops 

 This term we have careers workshops for Key Stage 3 

and Key Stage 4 students taking place at all colleges 

on the 12th October  with the NHS. The workshops will  

be exploring the wide range of employment and ca-

reer opportunities there are post-16 within the NHS. 

 FREE Your Choices Event for Parents and Carers to look 

at post-16 options on 19th October  - please see the 

end of this newsletter for details 

 

EOTAS Careers Fair 

This year we will be running our highly successful careers 

fair for Year 10 and Year 11 students in November. Date 

and venue will be confirmed nearer the time. As always 

there will be a wide range of employers and post-16 col-

leges represented so that our young people can explore in 

depth what options they have so that they can make in-

formed decisions in terms of applications for their post-16 

pathways.  



College Open Days 








